
 
 

ODOT Sidewalk Grant 

 

Bullet Points 

 
 The city has a preliminary agreement in place with ODOT to help fund a sidewalk project 

on Schneider Road through a Safe Routes to School grant. 

 The city has been awarded a maximum of $400,000 in funding for the sidewalk. 

Construction will be in late summer of 2020.   

 This ordinance is to allow the city to accept the grant and authorize the mayor to sign the 

agreement. 

 Funding:   $40,000 of CIP funds allow us to match $400,000 of ODOT funding for the 

construction project. 

 


